Parent Conferences: Please call or email your child’s homeroom teacher if you need to conference with them. We cannot conference in the morning as students are arriving and for the safety of our students our focus needs to be on them as they prepare for the day.  

Field Trip: 12/12/19 Please turn in your money and permission slip no later than 12/11/19. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Holiday Brunch Party: 12/20/19: Your student will be bringing home information soon! 

Please remember homework is due every day!   Students are not completing homework and it is showing in their grades! 
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                News from Mrs. Nelson’s Room 

RLA: 

Social Studies:  

Writing: 

Homework will be nightly

Students should study social studies notes nightly. They have a SS notebook to use that they may bring home and return each day. 






Liberty’s Fabulous Fourth Grade.    
Newsletter 
December 2 – December 6, 2019
Teacher Contact Information
Jennifer.cantrell@cmcss.net	 	Ms. Cantrell’s Webpage:  	http://jennifercantrell.weebly.com/			

Daryl.nelson@cmcss.net			School Phone Number:  931-905-5729

REMEMBER: ATTENDANCE MATTERS! MAKE EVERY MINUTE COUNT TOWARDS YOUR EDUCATION!
Be Prepared
      Act Responsibly
      Work hard
       Show respect 
News from Ms. Cantrell’s Room
Math: This week in math we will begin our unit on measurement.  We will be focusing on what is longer, a mile or an inch, kilometer or millimeter. We will use both customary and metric measurement. 
Tests: 
12/6/19 –2’s Division fact test. If you did not pass the 2’s, 3’s, 4’s, 5’s, 6’s, 7’s, 8’s, 9’s, 10’s, 11’s, 12’s multiplication facts you will take those.  If you are on division, you will take 2’s or 3’s. 
12/11/19 Mid Module 4 Test

Science: This week we will be learning how changes to an organism environment can effect the organism. 
Homework is due every day. In math your child should be studying flash cards for 15 minutes a night. The math problems are not due until Friday. Homework counts as 5% of their grade, but the multiplication tests on Friday will show if your child is studying effectively! 
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